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Just a few short weeks ago, we here at the  Fountainhead Project seriously discussed shutting
down the Project. Earlier in the year we  had received negative news about our RTP grant
application and our funding for a proposed  demo project fell through.  And then the below letter
showed up in the  NVRPA mail box.

We are months and months away from new construction but it looks like the fun is about to
begin!!!
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The public comment period has begun for the  Phase II construction on the Fountainhead
Mountain Bike trail.  Now is  your time to express your concerns, objections or comments to the
Park:   http://www.nvrpa.org/uploads/Files/Fountainheadmountainbiketrailpubcomment.pdf

The Grant Award for the Phase II construction is for $152,000.  On April 11th, 2012 the Mid
Atlantic Off-Road Enthusiasts (MORE), as part of the RTP Grant Application, pledged to raise
$16K in cash, provide nearly $17K in volunteer labor and plans to provide over $5K in rental of
trail building assets.

Once the environmental studies are completed, an RTP written, released and awarded; we will
conduct several volunteer days.  Under the RTP guidelines, as long as we properly record
volunteer information, each volunteer hour is worth $22.03 an hour.

Want to contribute now?  Click on the Donate NOW button on the Right Hand side of the Page! 
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